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Message regarding the devastating fires.  

  

A heartbreaking and tragic week has passed since the Palisades and Eaton 

Fires started on January 7th. Struggles continue. The devastation and 

challenges are beyond our imagination.  

  

Our hearts go out to everyone affected by the fires.   

  

We are so grateful to heroic firefighters and first responders for their 

selflessness and dedication to combat fires tirelessly and courageously. We 

are rooting for their success and pray for their safety.  

  

Even under such difficult circumstances, it is encouraging to see so many 

organizations, volunteers, and individuals donating food, supplies and time 

to help with ongoing efforts. The perseverance and resilience of Angelenos 

is amazing and what the City of Angels represents.  

  

Consulate General of Japan in Los Angeles is now working with Japanese 

and Japanese American businesses and communities to join these relief 

efforts.  

Japan is a nation that has experienced natural disasters and we are thankful 

for the generous support supplied by Southern California when it was 

needed the most. We stand with you all to support immediate needs and will 

do our best to collaborate with authorities, communities, and all of you to 

rebuild communities devastated by the fires.  

  

If you need assistance or resources, please reach out, and we will do our 

best to help together with Japanese and Japanese American communities.  
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